
PRONOUNS

Using the correct pronouns when referring to people is 
important. Sharing your own pronouns is a form of allyship.
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Presentation Notes
Have you noticed people who list pronouns after their name in their email signature, on Zoom, or on social media? The most common pronouns are she/her/hers, he/him/his, and they/them/theirs. Using the correct pronouns affirms people’s identity and is an important part of allyship.

When you see someone list their pronouns, you’ve been given a guide on what words to use when talking about that person. The singular pronouns they/them/theirs are common for people who are non-binary. For example, if you had a colleague named Sam whose pronouns were they/them/theirs, you might say, “This is Sam. I’ve been working with them for 4 years and they are a great colleague. My office is right next to theirs.”

If you’re unsure, its okay to ask someone what their pronouns are. Asking politely is better than misgendering someone unintentionally. Simply say, “May I ask what pronouns you use?”

As a cis-gendered person – that is, someone whose gender identity corresponds with their birth sex – one way you can be an ally is to help normalize pronoun use by putting your own pronouns next to your name and providing your pronouns when you introduce yourself.

For more information on pronouns, see here: https://lgbtqia.ucdavis.edu/guide-pronouns-allies or https://www.thehrcfoundation.org/professional-resources/talking-about-pronouns-in-the-workplace
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